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Dear Parents
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, we will be discussing the text ‘The Jungle Book’ and writing speech.
In Numeracy, we will be learning to read, write and order numbers up to 6-digits. Also, adding up to 4-digit plus 4-digit numbers.
In Science, we will be exploring how light reflects off different surfaces.
Our IPC, we will be reflecting on what we have learned about our brain and starting our new topic ‘What a Wonderful World’.
In ICT, we will be continuing with basic computer skills and will learn about cyber safety.
In PSHE, we will be role playing different friendship scenarios.
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists every week and will be tested on the list on the same day, the following week. Please see student’s timetables to see when they have spellings. Students will have 11 words to learn during the course of the week.

Notice & Reminders:

	· Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily.

· Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 5) for updates from the Year group. 


Yours faithfully

Year 5 Team
  The week ahead in Year 5         (24 – 28 September 2017)








